
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Magnus 
 
2012 Nations Cup – Thursday 8

th
 & Friday 9

th
 November 2012 

 
BADMINTON England would be delighted, and greatly honoured, if your country is able to accept the 
invitation to compete in the 2012 Nations Cup in Kent, England.  
 
The Nations Cup is scheduled to take place on Thursday 8

th
 & Friday 9

th
 November 2012 and will 

be held at Medway Park, Mill Road, Gillingham, Kent, ME7 1HF. 
 
As in previous years, the Nations Cup will consist of the Over 40, 45, 50 and 55 age groups, but 
BADMINTON England would like your opinion on including an additional O60 age group.  
 
As we would like to confirm the participating nations as soon as possible, a swift response on your 
part would be much appreciated. 
 
All nations need to confirm their participation in the tournament by Monday 23

rd
 April 2012.    

 
Should you have any queries regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andy Hines-Randle 
Competitions and Events Co-ordinator 
andyhines-randle@badmintonengland.co.uk 
 
 

 

27 February 2012  

 

Invitation Letter to the Sweden 

Nations Cup 2012 

 

 


